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From: Danyelle Bennett 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 10:50 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Housing is more important than a stadium- the cost of living crisis is more important, we already have 2 afl stadiums 
that are sufficient in the state. The Council trying to de-heritage list the goods shed is a clear demonstration of political 
power, greed & corruption. Tasmania is already in a crisis state - if you actually speak to others not from well-off 
suburbs and doing it tough. I am currently 15 weeks pregnant, no home, no job and i have a degree in Criminology! How 
is this acceptable!? NO NEW STADIUM. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Danyelle Bennett 
 




